
Proclamation of Remaining Sections of the Public
Procurement and Disposal of Public Property Act, No. 1

of 2015 of Trinidad and Tobago

In light of the proclamation of the Public Procurement and Disposal 

of the Public Property Act, No. 1 of 2015 on 2023, April 26, (Legal 

Notice No. 106, No. 5 of 2023) and in keeping with the requirements 

of the Office of the Procurement Regulator, service providers, and 

contractors interested in conducting business with the Vehicle 

Management Corporation of Trinidad and Tobago (VMCOTT) must 

be registered on the Procurement Depository.

All interested service providers and contractors may proceed to 

register with the Office of the Procurement Regulator via the 

following link: 

Vehicle Management Corporation of Trinidad and Tobago
Beetham, San Fernando & Tobago

Phone: (868) 625-9028
Email: vmcottautostop@gmail.com

https://depository.oprtt.org/supplieruserv/create.

https://www.vmcott.com
https://www.tiktok.com/@vmcottautostop?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/VMCOTTAutoStop
https://www.instagram.com/vmcottautostop/
https://depository.oprtt.org/supplieruserv/create.
https://depository.oprtt.org/supplieruserv/create.
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